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The Trustees of Cats in Crisis are satisfied that the charity has fulfilled its aim over the past year.  

Our small rescue has continued to trap many feral cat’s which have all been neutered and received 
the necessary veterinary treatment. Many of these have been successfully rehomed. We have 
continued to work with our local authorities taking in high numbers from their tenanted properties. 

Cats in Crisis has supported many cat owners giving advice and support with their own cat’s welfare 
also members of the public with lost and found. We remain keen to continue to aid directly and 
indirectly the welfare of cats and their owners. 
 
 
Lucy Avery 
 
Chair of Trustees. 
 






